
 
  
  

 
From: "WCC Clerk" <wcclerk@rtconnect.net> 

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 5:10 PM 
To: "Marty Ertman" <adpro@vcn.com>, "Bill Lambert" <blambert@westongov.com> 

Subject: minutes for 3/3  
  

Hey you two, 
     I am not going to be able to do the minutes until this weekend.  I have had more problems arise with 
the election, the audit and the issues with the grants.  So you will not be getting a draft until the 
meeting on Monday maybe late.  I will send the draft to Bob and see if he can hold off until you look 
them over on Tuesday.  I am trying my best to please everyone, but the only I need to worry about is me 
and the order I do things in.  I am sorry if this does not work but this is how it is going to be until the 
election and the budget are done.  I believe you should be able to trust me with the minutes and if they 
are a little off I am still learning.  I have many hats to wear and this election is doing more harm than 
good to me.  I am finding things that are not done right from the past clerk and it is very irritating that 
some commissioner’s looked past the issues and didn’t listen to other commissioners.  I am not going to 
apologize for stepping into a mess and then everyone expecting me to do what they want.  
     So please bear with me and be patient.  I am doing my best but some days it seems that is not good 
enough.  I feel like I am going backwards and not forwards. 
  
     I am making a decision for my sanity and peace of mind. 
  
Thank you for letting me vent. 
  
Cheryl 
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